
OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL CLERK 
The Regional Municipality of Niagara 
2201 St. David's Road, P.O. Box 1042 
Thorold, Ontario L2V 4T7 
Telephone: (905) 685-1571 
Facsimile: (905) 685-6243 
E-Mail Address:rhollick@regional.niagara.on.ca 

December 10, 2001 

Ms. Cheryl Miclette, Clerk 
Town of Pelham 
P.O. Box 400 
20 Pelham Town Square 
Fonthill, Ontario 
LOS 1 EO 

Dear Ms. Miclette: 

Stop Sign Control 

Our Ref.: 

Municipal By-law No. 2326(2001) 
Town of Pelham 

PW 19-2001, November 27, 2001 
PWA 216-2001 
C.01.0004 

We return herewith one (1) copy of the Town of Pelham, By-law No. 2326(2001), 
approved by the Council of the Regional Municipality of Niagara at its meeting on 
December 6, 2001, on the recommendation of the Public Works and Utilities 
Committee. 

Yours~ 

~s R. Hollick 
Regional Clerk 
/jp 

Attachment 

cc. I. Neville, Commissioner of Public Works 
J. Cousins, Director, Transportation Services 
B. Johnson, Manager, Traffic Engineering 
P. Vujic, Supervisor of Traffic Studies 


